
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 June 6, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM: VI.F. 
 
 
TOPIC: Change Order for Churchill Architect 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education approve the change order recommendation from the 
Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, for the bond project architect, Stantec 
Architecture, Inc., for a decrease of $671,481.63 and for architect French Associates for 
an increase of $926,369.00, for an adjusted total amount of $254,887.37.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The school district approved architects SHW Group for the high school projects on July 
29, 2013. Stantec has since purchased SHW Group and they will continue to do an 
excellent job at Franklin and Stevenson High Schools. Stantec’s business focus is 
moving into other architectural markets. Therefore, it is prudent to recommend French 
Associates, who is the school district’s current architect for the elementary projects. This 
change order will allow French Associates to begin the architectural designs for 
Churchill High School. The district anticipates further savings through efficiencies and 
market timing.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this service will be the 2013 Bond. The costs are within the 
2013 Bond Fund budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Plante Moran Cresa Change Order Recommendation  
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